
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 27th March 2023 

 

Dear families, 

We hope you had a restful weekend and was able to get outside in the 

small amount of the sunshine we were lucky to see! It is a delight to see 

all the beautiful daffodils on the way to school and it signifies to us 

that Easter is soon upon us. Springtime is an opportunity to look forward 

and set ourselves goals. The children at Werrington are very good at 

doing this: we have catch-me-cards which the children are always 

excited to get signed off. We recognise that children at Werrington are 

proud to achieve and we would like to thank you for your support in their 

education. We have noticed progress has been made in many areas. 

Foundation stage news : Nursery have been busy making cheese 

scones last week. Delicious! 



Thank you to those who brought in cakes/sent in money on Friday: Class 1 are having a pop-up play 

village for their ‘Wow Moment’. 

Class 2 news: 

Class 2 have just finished their wild-tribe sessions where they have been working on their 

capabilities curriculum focusing on collaboration, listening skills and creativity. The children 

created games to play together such as tik-tac-toe and pick up sticks. 

Class 3 news:  

This week, Class 3 will be finally returning to their ‘new’ classroom. It has been a fun experience in the 

hall, but the children are more than ready to settle in upstairs to finish their school year with a 

positive outlook on their learning. 

Year 6 will be starting swimming lessons and they will be joining North Petherwin next half term which 

is a great opportunity for the children to meet before transition to secondary school. We will confirm 

dates and times before we come back after Easter. 

We hope you have a great week ahead. The learning characteristic this week is to be: 

Reflective 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

31st March – Last day of term  

17th April – Back to School 

24th April – Sports for Schools – 

kickboxing champion Jessica Roper  

3rd May - RNLI talk 

8th May – Bank Holiday 

9th, 10th, 11th, 12th May– Year 6 SATs 

Spring 2: Class 3 will have Wild Tribe in 

addition to PE. Dates to be confirmed. 

Year 6 swimming Summer 1: TBC. 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 2 on winning the 

reading challenge!  

 

 

 

 

Those who have read every day will 

get extra play on Monday. 

  

 



5th June-16th June – Year 4 

multiplication check 

W/C 12th June – Year One (and Year 

Two retakes) phonics screening check 

Important messages: 

Dear Parents, 

As you know, pupils wear their PE kits to school on our PE days. Can I remind you that PE uniform includes 

the school sweatshirt and unbranded tracksuit bottoms/joggers. The joggers can be black, blue or a dark 

grey. 

Thanks 

Mr P.   

 

 


